
 
 
 

UnitedHealthcare Health Plan of Nevada Medicaid 
Provider Administered Drug (PAD) Pricing Update 

 
Effective July 1, 2023, State of Nevada Medicaid updated their reimbursement 
methodology for PAD and started publishing updated quarterly fee schedules. Until 
now, UnitedHealthcare Health Plan of Nevada Medicaid (UHC HPN Medicaid) has 
continued to process drugs at 85% AWP.  Effective for dates of service February 1st, 
2025, and after, UHC HPN Medicaid will begin utilizing the PAD pricing set by the state.  
 
Where can I view the Medicaid PAD rates? 
 
The state publishes the fee scheduled quarterly here 
https://dhcfp.nv.gov/uploadedFiles/dhcfpnvgov/content/Resources/Rates/Nevada%20M
edicaid%20PAD%20Fee%20Schedule%20Quarterly_01.2025_Final.xlsx 
 
Questions?  Please reach out to your provider advocate directly, or call (702) 242-7088, 
option 2 then option 5, or email ProviderAdvocateTe@uhc.com.  
 
Sincerely,  
Provider Services 
UnitedHealthcare Health Plan of Nevada Medicaid 
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